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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION FACILITY OPEN! 
 
The Tri-County Household Hazardous Waste Disposal Facility operated by City Garbage 
Service is now open.  The facility is free to all residents in Baker, Union and Wallowa 
County for the disposal of household hazardous waste.  Commercial waste disposal is 
available for a fee.  Having this service available to our community is extremely beneficial, 
and the City encourages citizens to take advantage of this service.  Instead of disposing of 
items such as automotive chemicals , unused household cleaners, unused pesticides, etc. in 
an unsafe manner, we are now have the ability to properly dispose of these chemicals so 
that no harm is caused to the environment.  Architectural paints with labels can be taken to 
Miller Hardware free of charge. 
 
All Tri-County citizens may bring their household or commercial waste to the household 
hazardous waste disposal facility every other Tuesday from 8 am to 12 pm, by appointment 
only. The transfer station is located at 3412 Highway 30 in La Grande. 
 
 
For further questions, please contact City Garbage Service at 541-963-5459. 
 

LA GRANDE AIR QUALITY COMMISSION 
WORKING TOGETHER, WE CAN CLEAR OUR AIR! 
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